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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear [Police Department],

I am writing to suggest a potential strategy for enhancing public safety in the digital age:
monitoring live streams on platforms like YouTube and Facebook. While these platforms offer
opportunities for connection and creativity, they can also be used to facilitate harmful
activities, such as threats of violence or criminal acts.

By monitoring live streams, law enforcement agencies could identify potential threats in real-
time and take appropriate action to prevent harm. This proactive approach could help protect
individuals and communities from violence, harassment, and other dangerous behavior.

While I understand that this may require additional resources and expertise, it is a worthwhile
investment in public safety. By leveraging technology and human intelligence, we can create a
safer online environment for everyone.

I encourage you to explore this potential strategy and consider its implications for future law
enforcement initiatives.
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